Attachment X

}@ACCESS

Engineering Solutions
June 13, 2023

Phil Metz

Celina City Schools

585 East Livingston Street
Celina, OH 45822

Re: Holly Street Vacation Plat Proposal

Dear Mr. Metz:

Access Engineering Solutions, LLC appreciates the opportunity to submit our proposal for the Holly
Street Vacation Plat for the Celina 7-12 School Project. The project will consist of creating a Plat to
vacate Holly Street, which is located between the existing High School and Primary School. The plat
is to be reviewed and approved by the City of Celina and Mercer County. Approval is being sought
now with the street vacation to occur prior to commencement of the school construction. Easements
are to be created, as necessary, for the existing utilities to remain. The plat and easements will be

recorded.

TOTAL FEE: $4,700

We look forward to hearing from you regarding consideration of our proposal. Should you have any
questions or require additional information, please contact our office at (419) 586-1430 x101.

Sincerely,

ACCESS ENGINEERING SOLUTIONS, LLC

Prie &Sl

Brice D. Schmitmeyer, PE
President
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